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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 Aspire Summer Games 2024- 12th June 2024 

I am pleased to say that your child has the opportunity to participate in the Aspire Academy 

Trust Summer Games, which will be held on Wednesday 12th June at Par Athletics Track. 

Children will take part in a range of different sporting activities, competing against Year 5 

pupils from other Aspire schools in the area. This is a fantastic opportunity to work with 

children from other schools and to participate in a range of different activities.  

On the day, your child should wear their school PE kit (with school jumper) and trainers, and 

bring their coat, water bottle, sun cream, sun hat and a packed lunch.  

If your child is entitled to pupil premium free school meals and requires a school packed 

lunch, please contact the school office before 4pm on Friday 7th June. 

Pupils will be transported to the event by bus in the morning, however children will need to 

be collected by parents/carers from Par Athletics Track when the event ends at 2:30pm. 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £2.50 to cover the cost of transport to the 

event. Please note there is no obligation to contribute, pupils will not be treated differently 

according to whether or not you contribute. However, the event can only take place if the 

school receives enough contributions. Should the event need to be cancelled, a full refund 

will be made. 

If you agree to your child participating in this event, please sign into Arbor 

(Activities>Trips>Year 5 Aspire Games) to complete the consent. Contributions towards the 

cost of transport need to be paid via ParentPay. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mr J Walker      

Head of School  

mailto:hello@sandyhill.org.uk
http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/

